GET $120 FOR GROCERIES

THIS SUMMER

This June, New Jersey will make sure lower-
income families with school-aged children
have the food they need. NJ will send a card to
every eligible child in order to purchase $120
worth of food at participating retailers.

To receive your benefits card by June 2024,
check in with your school before April 19th,
2024 to make sure your address and contact
information is correct! Applications will still be
accepted throughout the summer. To apply
for Summer EBT benefits, contact your child’s
school.

FOR MORE INFO, GO T0

NJ.GOV/SUMMEREBT




